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Thirsk members enthusiastically welcomed anyone interested in playing bowls to join them 

in their “BOWLING BUDDIES” session on Friday 28th May,6.30pm – 8.00pm.  The event was 

publicised in local newspapers and on social media, with posters being displayed around 

the town.  The publicity resulted in eight new bowlers joining us for a great evening in 

warm sunshine. Subsequently we are delighted to report that six new bowlers have joined 

our club!  

  

 

  

 


